

May 8, 2020

Dear Full Day JBS Parents,

Some of you have asked what the Governor's closure of schools for the remainder of the 2019/2020 school year means for JBS in terms of our summer program. At this time, the Governor, nor MSDE, have made any announcements in terms of when childcare centers may reopen.

JBS will continue to offer our Distance Learning Program until we are able to re-open our doors physically to our students again. If need be, our Distance Learning will continue through July and August to support our families and maintain the education of our students. Our Directresses will continue to meet with their students via Zoom as well.

IF we are permitted to open this summer, it may be in a limited capacity as MSDE is creating new requirements to maintain a socially distant safe environment. We will continue to update our families with information regarding our re-opening as soon as we learn new information from MSDE and the Governor's Office.

Again, thank you for your continued support during this time.

General Manager,

Julia Brown Schools